
Welcome Back! Fitness Center Reopening 

FAQs 

Dear Valued Members, 

We are excited to announce the reopening of our fitness center! Below are some frequently asked 

questions regarding our reopening procedures. 

FAQs 

1. When will the fitness center reopen? 

The fitness center will reopen on March 1, 2024. 

2. What safety measures will be in place? 

We will be implementing enhanced cleaning protocols, social distancing guidelines, and capacity 

limits to ensure your safety. 

3. Will group classes be offered? 

Yes, we will resume group classes with limited capacity and pre-registration required. 

4. Do I need to wear a mask? 

Face coverings will be required in common areas and during group classes. 

5. How can I reserve my spot for classes? 

Spots can be reserved through our online portal or mobile app starting on February 25, 2024. 

6. What if I am not comfortable returning to the gym yet? 

We understand and support your decision. You can maintain your membership, and we will offer 

virtual classes and resources in the meantime. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back to our fitness 

community! 

Sincerely, 

The Fitness Center Team 


